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TRAFFIC CONTROL CHANGE
Type: One-Way Street
Location: Alley between Chenille Drive and Factory Street
Comments: The purpose of this Traffic Control Change is convert

the alley between Chenille Drive and Factory Street to a one-
way street. The narrow width of the pavement creates a
safety concern, as it relates to visibility for multi-directional
traffic. Due to the on-site observation, the Traffic Division
recommends that this alley be converted to one-way, enter
from Chenille Drive and exit at Factory Street. If the Traffic
Control Change is approved, the Public Works department
will install signage.
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